Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

11th September 2019

11 September 201
To: Pre-School Parents,
Dear Parents,
We will be visiting the Roses Theatre in Tewkesbury on Thursday 19 th December to watch the pantomime Aladdi We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 12.00 noon and returning at approximately 4.30 p.m. The children will need to eat lunch at home prior to the visit.
The ticket and transports costs has yet to be calculated but it will be in the region of £12.00, this does not have to be paid yet. There will be no charge for your child to attend this Pre-School session. If you would like your child to attend please let us know by returning the slip below by Monday 16 th September so that we can allocate a ticket for your child.
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.
Regards
Alice Pearson EYFS Lead
>
Pre-School Pantomime Visit – Thursday 19 th December 2019
Childs Name
☐ I would like my child to attend the pantomime visit, I understand there is a cost of approximately £12.00
\square My child will not be attending the pantomime.
Please tick
Signed Dated Dated

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick